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Greetings!

 
SVH Affiliation with UCSF Is A Big
Deal For Sonoma

     
Many of you, by now, have seen the
exciting news of the affiliation Sonoma Valley
Hospital has created with UCSF. 

The affiliation aims to improve health care in
the Sonoma community by combining the
expertise and resources of UCSF Health - the
top-ranked medical center in California and
one of the top five hospitals nationwide - and
the community care focus of SVH to provide a
top-quality continuum of care for Sonoma
residents.
 
For more information on this new partnership
please see Kelly Mather's blog here, and
UCSF's press release here.
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It's Here! 3D Mammography Open
For Patients At SVH
We are incredibly pleased to (at long last) be
able to announce that 3D mammography is
available to our patients at SVH starting next
week! 
 
Generous donations made in 2015/16 allowed
for the purchase of the state-of-the-art
equipment. After construction delays, and
subsequent Health Department regulatory
delays, we are excited to be offering this
service to the women of our community.
 
Thanks to ongoing community support for
Project Pink, all women will have access to this
new technology regardless of their insurance
coverage or ability to pay.
 
Consult with your physician for referrals and
appointments. 

   

Celebration of Women Close to
Selling Out!
 
The 2018 Celebration of Women event on May
10th is honoring Maggie Haywood and Nancy
Lilly with this year's Pulse Award.  Proceeds
from the event support Women's Health and
Wellness services at Sonoma Valley Hospital.
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Reservations are going fast, and it promises to
sell out again.  More information on the event
can be found here.

Get your tickets here!
  

SVH Recognized as a Healthiest
Company by Northbay Business
Journal
  
The Northbay Business Journal recently
recognized Sonoma Valley Hospital as one of
the healthiest companies in the Bay Area. 
 
With an ongoing focus on Wellness and a
Culture of Healing, beginning with SVH staff,
and culminating with excellent patient care, the
Hospital seeks to inspire improved health.
 
Click here to see the full article.  
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Inspiring Support for Sonoma Valley Hospital

 



Thank you for your continued support of the Sonoma Valley Hospital Foundation and
helping to ensure quality health care for the Valley!
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